
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 22, 2023 
 
Charteisha Carson-Clark 
Employee Relations Director 
Department of Human Resources 
901 N. 9th St., Rm 201 
Milwaukee, WI 53233 
 
 
Dear Ms. Carson-Clark, 
 
The Association of Milwaukee County Technicians, Engineers, and Architects of  
Milwaukee County ratified the 2023 offer dated January 3, 2023, between Milwaukee 
County and the Association.  TEAMCO accepts the 2.0% raise in the year 2023 for all 
represented TEAMCO employees and the raise shall be retroactive to Pay Period 8 of 2023. 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
Mark Sifuentes 
2023 President, Teamco 
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